REGULAR MEETING

JUNE 10, 1991

The Regular Meeting of the Macoupin County Board was called to order Monday, June 10, 1991 at 1:00 p.m. by Chairman Thomas. The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. There were nineteen members present and eight absent.

Motion was made by Snodgrass, seconded by Cerar, to approve last month's Minutes. All in favor, motion carried.

Chairman Thomas made a request to dispense with the regular order of business in order to allow guests to address the board. Marty Rogers addressed the board proposing to build a memorial on the Courthouse lawn. This memorial would be open to any veteran in Macoupin County. Contributions would be accepted, but Mr. Rogers asked the board to place money in next year's budget. Mr. Rogers gave a brief update on what has been discussed at various Committee meetings that he has attended. Nothing definite was decided and further details have to be discussed.

Debbie Stevens, Macoupin County Soil and Water

Conservation District, spoke briefly to the board regarding their Annual Report. Ivan Dozier, District Conservationist for Soil and Water Conservation Service, spoke briefly to the board on the technical accomplishments and the projects in progress.